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Dear Falun Dafa Association Canada, 
  
I would like to wish you and your members a reflective Falun Dafa Day. With values of 
truthfulness, compassion and forbearance, I certainly think most if not all of us could benefit 
from your practice. Thank you for your dedication and commitment to your practice.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Sarah Stoodley 
MHA Mount Scio 
709-729-3083 
sarahstoodley@gov.nl.ca 


